
 “We acknowledge the Traditional Owners of the Land on which our School is situated.  
We pay our respects to Barapa Barapa Elders past, present and future.”  KTHS Community. 

   

48 Murray Street (PO Box 201), Kerang, Victoria 3579.    Telephone:  (03)  5452 1062  
Email:  kerang.tech.hs@education.vic.gov.au    Webpage: www.kerangths.vic.edu.au  

Vol. 27  30th August, 2024                         Term 3, Semester 2 

   PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT 

Principal, Dean Rogers 

 

Pg. 1 of 13 

The shared vision of Kerang Technical High School is to 
provide our students with a quality education for the future 

in an inclusive and supportive environment.  

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES: 

Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Wednesday,  

4th September . There will be no classes on this day. 
Bookings for the Student-Parent-Teacher Conferences are now 
open and can be made through Xuno; instructions are available 
in this newsletter. 
We call them conferences because we encourage students to 
attend and listen to what teachers have to say, as well as any 
additional questions their parents may have. It's a chance for 
students to engage in their education, assess their current  

academic standing, and explore ways to enhance their learning. 
Should you encounter any issues with booking, please contact 
the school directly. Refer Page 4 

HAVE YOU COMPLETED YOUR 
PARENT OPINION SURVEY?: 

The Parent Opinion Survey concludes today!  
If you haven't yet completed it, we would greatly appreciate your 
input. Instructions for accessing the survey can be found on the 
back page. 
We utilize the data gathered, together with insights from staff and 
student surveys, to shape our future objectives.  
The implementation of the School Wide Positive Support Program 
is a demonstration to this process, directly aimed at enhancing 
student connectedness and fostering a communal spirit. 

TRANSITION DAY: 

Thursday and Friday this week, Grade Six students from Murrabit 
Group School, Koondrook Primary School,  participated in a  
Transition Day at Kerang Technical High School.. The students 
experienced a 'normal ’High School Day’, moving between  
classrooms for P.E., Maths, and Plastics classes. The 
students also arrived at school using the transportation 
intended for 2025. After the day ended, many students 
expressed their enjoyment, citing a variety of favourite 
classes and the pleasure of seeing their older siblings 
during recess or lunchtime breaks. 
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Thankyou to our VET Cookery students who cooked 
our canteen special for recess and lunch on Tuesday, 

27th August. VET I students created waffles for 
recess whilst the VET II students made Meat & 

Cheese subs for lunch. Both were definitely a hit  
for staff and students.  
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Everybody is 

different and 

unique.  
We need to appreciate, tolerate and respect 

other people around us. 

To see people in kindness and 

friendship instead of hatred and abuse, what 

a better world it would be.  
 

https://www.wearitpurple.org/our-story 
 

So tomorrow is Wear it Purple Day. Wear  

something purple to show your support for 

everyone’s differences. 
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Current Traineeships 

 Current Apprenticeships Current Apprenticeships 
Business—Swan Hill 

Office management, data 
entry, answering phones 
and upkeep of records. 
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NAME:  ……………………………………………………….  Ph. NO: ………………………………….. 
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